
 

 

January 27, 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 

This letter is to inform you of the upcoming course selection process. The 2025-2026 Program of 

Studies will be published on our school web page under “News and Announcements”. Please 

review course offerings in preparation for the next school year’s course selection process. During 

this process, students will be able to preselect their courses through their OnCourse Connect Student 

Portal account. Below you will find an OnCourse link with video instructions on how to complete this 

process. Included in this mailing, you will also find a course selection sheet and our Course Schedule 

Planner to assist you with the preselection process. If your student does not have an OnCourse Connect 

Student Portal account, they can set one up on the High School website using the “Student” tab. Once in 

the “Student” tab, you will navigate to OnCourse Connect (Student Portal) in the drop-down box and 

using your students Winslow Google Account, set up the Student Portal. If you experience any 

difficulties, please email Mrs. Tucker to request assistance accessing the platform: 

 

Chanda Tucker tuckerch@winslow-schools.com  

 

OnCourse Course Preselection Video- https://app.screencastify.com/v3/watch/4eSb3W3nH51IwiKGZZc0 

 

     
 

Students will be meeting with their school counselor on February 10th through March 1st during 

their scheduled English classes. A schedule containing the time and date for each class will be 

located on the school’s web page. Students will be scheduled individually to meet with their 

school counselor to finalize their courses for the upcoming school year.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the course selection process, please feel free to contact your 

counselor through email. For your convenience, we have provided their email addresses below:  

 

 

mailto:tuckerch@winslow-schools.com
https://app.screencastify.com/v3/watch/4eSb3W3nH51IwiKGZZc0


 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Mackenzie Collins collinsma@winslow-schools.com  

Mrs. Ginger Gorman gormangi@winslow-schools.com 

Mrs. Carrie Norlin norlinca@winslow-schools.com  

Ms. Kellianne O’Neill ONeillke@winslow-schools.com  

Mrs. Linda Vignola webbli@winslow-schools.com  

Ms. Monika Weston westonmo@winslow-schools.com 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kurtis Marella     Richard Dawkins 

Principal     Assistant Principal/Supervisor of Guidance 
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